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CITY OF NIAGARA FALLS, NEW YORK 

 
 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Niagara Falls Urban Renewal Agency 
 
FROM: Mayor Paul A. Dyster, Chairman 
 
DATE: January 19, 2016 
 
RE:  NFURA - NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

Please be advised that due to the lack of a quorum the Niagara Falls Urban 
Renewal Agency meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 19, 2016, at 4:30 p.m. has been 
canceled.   

 
At this time the rescheduled meeting date has not been established.    

 
 
 


